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University of Massachusetts Medical School |
ATTN: Mr. Christopher Catler |

Administrator |
419 Belmont Street |
Worcester, Massachusetts 01605 I

Gentlemen: |
Subject: Inspection No. 78-01

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. B. O'Neill of this office 1

on August 29 and 30,1978 of activities authorized by NRC License No.
20-13758-01 and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. B. O'Neill i

with yourself, Dr. Braverman, and Mr. Bakanauskas of your staff at the
conclusien of the inspection.

'

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your
license as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance witn the
Commission's rules and regulations and the conditions of your license.
The inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, measurements made by
the inspector, and observations by the inspector.; >

,

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
observed.

From the discussion of our findings at the conclusion of the inspection,
it is our understanding that your Radiation Safety Committee is auditing
each of your authorized users of licensed materials. The purpose of
these audits is to assure that the facilities, personnel, and procedures
at all of your authorized users are compatable with continued compliance
with NRC regulations and the conditions of your license. We will review
the results at the Committee's audits the next inspection of your,

' licensed program.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulacions, a copy of this letter will be
placed in the Public Document Room.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
.v - -

yp f 'C '

Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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